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Heller Announces VA Grant For Homeless Vets
(Washington, D.C.) – Today, U.S. Senator Dean Heller (R-NV) released the following statement after the Department of Veterans Affairs (VA) announced nearly $3 million in homeless prevention grants for the state of Nevada.  

“Too many of our nation’s heroes are returning from overseas to find their homes underwater and high unemployment in their communities. The state of our economy has left veterans without work and in many instances, homeless. They have sacrificed so much to preserve and protect our freedoms, and deserve nothing but the best. This grant will provide much-needed support for Nevada’s veterans, and I am grateful for the VA’s assistance,” said Senator Dean Heller.

A PDF copy of the VA’s Grant Award Notification for the Supportive Services for Veteran Families (SSVF) Program is included with this release.
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